Green, Doreen [Prodigy Staff Advsr]

From: Jacobson - DNR, Eric <eric.jacobson@state.co.us>

Sent: Monday, October 14, 2019 1:19 PM

To: Kaylie_Milam@oxy.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: 0512318277 / David Sarchet 16-28 / Change of BOC for Stub Plug
Kaylie

Approved as outlined.
Eric

On Mon, Oct 14, 2019 at 1:11 PM <Kaylie Milam@oxy.com> wrote:

Hi Eric,

| have changed the BOC to the casing cut at 835’ for the stub plug because we have not had good luck with getting back
into production casing of slimhole wells.

Thank you,

Kaylie Milam
Occidental Petroleum
Well Services Engineer |

501 N Division Blvd | Platteville, CO 80651

D:970.515.1679 | C: 816.536.9591 | 2230

Eric Jacobson, PE
Engineer

xl

303-894-2100 (5265)

1120 N Lincoln St Ste 801, Denver, CO 80203




Green, Doreen [Prodigy Staff Advsr]

From: Jacobson - DNR, Eric <eric.jacobson@state.co.us>

Sent: Friday, November 22, 2019 8:55 AM

To: Nick_Rosenhagen@oxy.com

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: David Sarchet 16-28 API: 0512318227 - CHANGE OF SCOPE
Nick

Approved as outlined.
Eric

On Fri, Nov 22, 2019 at 8:45 AM <Nick Rosenhagen@oxy.com> wrote:

Hello Eric,

We plan on deepening the casing cut to 1500’ to remediate bradenhead pressure. We will the split the stub at 1500/,
WOC 8 hours, and verifying that there is no pressure or fluid migration before pumping across the shoe. Please let me
know if you have any guestions or concerns with this plan.

Nicolas Rosenhagen

Well Services Engineer

Occidental Petroleum

501. N Division Blvd. | Plateville, CO 80651

Office: (970)-336-3533 | Cell: (303)-345-7721

Eric Jacobson, PE
Engineer

xl




303-894-2100 (5265)

1120 N Lincoln St Ste 801, Denver, CO 80203
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